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 August 29, 2011 

 

 

Mr. S. Alan Keller, P.E. 

Manager, Permit Section 

Illinois Environmental Protection Agency 

1021 North Grand Avenue East 

P.O. Box 19276 

Springfield, IL 62794 – 9276 

 

Dear Mr. Keller: 

 

Subject: Hanover Park Water Reclamation Plant - Illinois Environmental 

Protection Agency Permit No. 2007-SC-2951-1, Monitoring Report for 

April, May, and June 2011 

 

The attached report includes five tables of the monitoring results for the Hanover Park 

Fischer Farm site for the second quarter of 2011. 

 

 Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

 Thomas C. Granato, Ph.D. 

 Acting Director 

 Monitoring and Research 
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Enclosures 

cc: Mr. Jay Patel, Manager     

  IEPA Region 2 - Des Plaines 

Mr. Valdis Aistars, USEPA Region 5 

Mr. Ash Sajjad, USEPA Region 5 

T. Liston 

C. O’Connor 
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Monitoring and Research Department 

   Thomas C. Granato, Acting Director August 2011 

Metropolitan Water Reclamation District of Greater Chicago 
100 East Erie Street  Chicago, Illinois  60611-2803  312-751-5600 






























